
 
May 2025 
 
 
Dear families 

Year 1 Enrichment Showcase 

As part of our Topic Literacy unit this half term, Year 1 have been learning about the Great Fire of London and have 
written diary recounts. We would love to take this opportunity to showcase the children’s work and invite families 
in to see our work. The children have also been practicing some songs about the Great Fire of London and would 
like to perform these to families.   

The event will take place on Wednesday 21 May in the DMP hall. If you are able to attend, please come to the school 
office promptly at 2:20pm. We are unable to let any parents in after this time due to safeguarding reasons. The event 
will last approximately 30 minutes.  

You will need to then collect your child at the normal time of 3:05pm from the classroom doors. 

 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Mrs Hussain and Miss O’Gan 

Year 1 Class Teachers  

 
 
 
 

 


